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JUL 171980

'0OCKET NO. 70-2623

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Uilliam O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President - Steam Production-
*

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gentlemen:

We received your July 2,1980 letter which transmitted, in accordance
with 10 CFR 73.37, Revision t!o. 3 to the Spent Fuel Transportation
Security Plan. The request for NRC approval of the proposed primary i

route outlined by the plan for the shipment of Oconee. spent fuel to |
McGuire is subject 'to a fee. |

,

Please note that upon completion of the review of the subject plan, a
fee will be assessed in accordance with Category 13 (Special projects).

and Footnote 3 M 5170.31 of the enclosed Part 170. Footnote 8 provides
that the fee or charge will be detemined by the Comission based on
the amount of manpower and support services required to conduct the
review.

We have sent your plan to the Licensing staff for processing and upon
completion of their review, the Comission will notify you of the fee
due. I- rou have any questions concerning this matter, please let us |

know.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By'
J. D. Neiss -

Douglas Weiss
License Fee Management Branch
Silver Spring Office
Office of Administration .

Enclosure:
10.CFR 170
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